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The Honorable Jeff King, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Judiciary 

Statehouse, Room 341-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator King: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 399 by Senate Committee on Judiciary 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 399 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 399 is a trailer bill to HB 2303, enacted earlier in the 2014 Session, which would 

move the effective date from July 1, 2013 to July 1, 2014. 

 

 Since the effective date of HB 2303 has already passed it would require the Department 

of Revenue to take funding that has already been transferred to the Department for Aging and 

Disability Services, the Kansas Department of Corrections, and the Kansas Bureau of 

Investigations and redistribute it based on the revised percentages in the bill.  SB 399 would 

allow those funds to remain with the agencies and distributions would be made based on the new 

percentages beginning in FY 2015. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Jon Hummell, 

 Interim Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Mary Rinehart, Judiciary  


